D. R. O'CONNOR

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FINANCE DiRECTOR/CONTROLLER

CITY HALL

Sept. 27, 1966

THE GATHERING CALL PUBLISHING ASSN.
P,0. BOX 4215 HARDMAN CNTR,
RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA

We have received notice from the California State Board of Equali-
zation that you have been assigned a Seller's Permit, however, we have no
record of a City of Riverside Business License having been purchased for
your business.

City Ordinance #3033 requires all business enterprises, professions,
trades and occupations and all and every kind of calling carried on for
profit to have a business license.

In order that a license may be issued for you, we are enclosing an
application and rate schedule to assist you in this matter. Thank you
for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

D. R. O'Connor
Finance Director/Controller
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